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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

FBLA Students Experience  

Useful “Exchange” 
 

Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – Passaic County Technical Institute’s (PCTI) Future Business 

Leaders of America (FBLA) visited the trading floor of the New York Stock Exchange on April 24, 2012. 

Students learned about the capital raising process and the various financial products that were traded in real 

time. They also received the unique opportunity to ask questions while traders were conducting regular business. 

 

 

 
 

Photo Caption: FBLA Students of PCTI receive a crash course in trading at the New York Stock 
Exchange. 
 
 
 
 


